
NETHER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS – September 1, 2016 
 

Executive Session (7:00 pm) - 

 

Roll Call and Pledge of Allegiance (7:30 pm) – 

 

Public Comments - 

  

Infrastructure Committee (Matt Sullivan) –  

 LED streetlight project IGA 

 Wallingford Avenue sidewalk construction has started 

 Copples Lane sidewalk – plans undergoing final approval; construction next summer 

 Sidewalk installation (597 and 599 Manchester Avenue) 

 Delcora proposal to abandon the Rose Valley treatment plant 

 

Public Safety and Police Committee (Nate Much) – 

 Stop signs on Forrest at Moylan; parking restriction on Golf  View  

 Lower Manchester Avenue traffic calming 

 Speeding and truck traffic on Brookhaven Road - reduce speed to 35 MPH 

  

Fire and Administration Committee (Mike Dougherty) – 

 Bids for improvements to Bullens Lane Park (DCED grant) 

 Sale of SMFC pumper 

 Updated personnel manual (draft employee handbook) 

   

Finance (Bob Kenworthy) 

 IT and Server selection 

 HVAC proposals for Township Building 

 2017 Budget schedule 

 Resolution authorizing sewer fund loan for Gouley property purchase 

  

Community Enhancement Committee (Larry Baker) –  

 Family Fun Day – Saturday September 10 (1 to 4 pm) at SHMS upper lot 

 Anti-Bully walk on Sunday, September 18 (SHMS to Hepford Park) 

 Boo Run – on Saturday, October 29 (Summit School) 

 CORPOS plan update 

        

Public Works Committee (Robert O’Connor) –   

      

Building and Zoning Committee (Micah Knapp) – 

 Zoning Hearing for 224 N. Providence Road on September 19 

 Lot line relocation – 202 Walker Lane (Redgrave estate) 

 NEC – requiring emergency disconnect of power on exterior of buildings 

 Wallingford Presbyterian Church – ZHB fee reduction request 

            

Managers Report – HHW collection on Sunday, Sept. 18 at Penn State Brandywine; SEPTA  

 rail service begins September 5; Walsh carpenters installed new decking on Leiper- 

 Smedley trail bridge at no cost; eagle scout projects; Community Map mailed to  

 residents; Bare root tree offer due Sept. 12 

  

 Adjournment - Next meeting is the legislative meeting on September 8 


